
During its February 21, 2006 meeting, the Guilford County Board of Education approved redistricting 
changes that affect Foust, Frazier, Peck and Wiley Elementary Schools.  Please note that Murphey 
Traditional Academy will maintain its current attendance zone (there will be no change). 
 

• Peck Elementary will gain students from the Foust area west of Freeman Mill Road  
 
• Wiley will gain the Foust area north of and including Garrett Street and the Foust area east of 

Randleman Road 
 

• Foust will gain the Frazier area west and north of Business I-85 and north of Long Street 
including streets off of Creek Ridge Road.  Foust would loose the area east of Randleman 
Road and west of Freeman Mill Road 

 


